
Dear Senate Inquiry - Shared Parental Responsibility Bill 2005 
 
This is a my submission to the Senate Inquiry into the provisions of the Family 
Law Amendment (Shared Parental Responsibility) Bill 2005 
 
Discrimination and sexism is something I had never encountered in this country 
until my ex wife decided to end our marriage. It seems now as soon as I am not 
in a marriage I am not to be trusted with my children.  
 
The hysteria being stirred up by some of these feminist sexist groups may have 
some merit, but only in a small number of cases, but this blanket comment and 
lobbying is only going to damage any possiblility of addressing these cases. It 
is hysteria, raving unreasonable malice. 
 
Address the problem of that small group concerned. Don't tarnish all those good 
fathers parents because of it. We have had an enquiry that has identified a real 
problem now lets sorte out that problem on its merits, not on the raving 
protests of those whom do not even understand what it is all about. 
 
These people seem to live on the principle" 
 
Two warning shots to the back of the head. 
 
The best interest of children is to have parents whom love and nurture them, not 
a single parent whom thinks they own them. 
 
Thank you for reading my submission 
 
Name: Frank Mularczyk 
Postal Address: Kardinya 
 
 
 
 




